
CAP Safety Committee 

July 14, 2023 

Minutes 

Attendees: 

Lynette Deaver, Children’s Institute 

Stacey Dowden, Milestone 

Keith Barnhart, Emmaus 

Tamara Caldwell, Family Links 

Keara Vance, Wesley Family Services 

Peggy Willison, Merakey 

Casey Monaghan, TCV 

 

General Discussion:  

 
1. Welcomed newest member to the group Lynette Deaver.  Discussed numerous topics with 

leading one being how providers have used or not used security and differing roles of support 
from personnel or contracted services with a question of armed vs. unarmed. The group is 
looking forward to helping Lynette answer questions and gather information for their overall safety 
program. 

2. Survey results were reviewed in depth with an eye toward preparing a report out for the general 
meeting in September. 

3. Data from the survey is strongly pointing toward a desire by providers to have increased support 
regarding violence in the workplace and more specifically violence in community based settings 
as well as drilling.  The committee is requesting further discussion to take place with Wesley 
Family Services to provide an overview of their successful and comprehensive program that ties 
directly into this data grounded need, hopefully looking to an October date for that. The 
committee is very appreciative of this offer from Wesley. 
 

Next Meeting: August 11th, 9AM via Teams.  

Minutes prepared by: Casey Monaghan 


